
This is personal: 
  
My family and I, including 5 adult Oregon voters and 2 young children, feel unsafe as it is with present 
laws allowing just about anyone to  
carry a firearm. We're never going to be comfortable with this Wild West approach to lethal weapons, 
especially given the number of "incidents" 
in the immediate past. But the expanded background checks of SB 941 are a ray of sanity. Please pass 
this legislation. 
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